Accellera ITC Meeting Minutes
January 13th 2005

Attendees:

Richard Newell - Aptix

Ajeya Prabhakar - Broadcom

Per Bojsen - Zaiq

Duaine Pryor - Mentor

Brian Bailey - Chair

John Stickley - Mentor

Matt Kopser - Cadence

Joseph Bulone - ST

Arnaud Richard - ST

Shabtay Matalon - Cadence

Agenda Items:

The voting members of the group unanimously approved the acceptance of the 1.0.8 version of the SCE-MI specification. 2 sets of written issues had been submitted and each of these items was then gone through in detail.

ST Issues. 


The Issues raised on pages 31 and 40 of the document were approved by all members and will be incorporated.


The Issue on page 43 was discussed at length. Confusion had been caused by the terms 1/1 clock and fastest clock. While no change was made in the note on page 43 a few minor changes were agreed to section 5.2.4 to clarify the issue. Places where 'fastest clock' were mentioned will now have a reference back to this section. John Stickley will also provide a concise description of fastest clock for the definitions section.


The issue on page 62 will be opened as an IM for the next rev of the document.

Per's Issues


The inconsistency of the document number was noted and will be corrected, including the headers and versioning macros within the document.


Some of the wording was re-ordered in section 5.2.2.2

Upgrading of notes sections in 5.2.5.2 was agreed by all


In Section 5.2.5.3, the figure and section titled were prepended with 'Example of'. However the original proposal of making it a note was rejected.


In section 5.4.2.2 - a clarification was made in the word as to when this behavior is acceptable.


Grammatical update in section 5.4.7.2 was accepted.

Brian then talked about the change in his status and the originally planned step down from the position of chair to coincide with the completion of the 1.1 version of the document. If re-elected going forward he will be receiving a retainer from Cadence to continue in this position. Brian asked that all members who are considering standing for election as either the chair or co-chair make it known to the reflector before the next meeting - January 27th. If any of these positions are contested, Richard Newell of Aptix will chair a discussion and vote on who the group would like to see lead them in the future.

